
 

resident, staff, and family update 
January 27, 2022 

OUTBREAK ALL CLEAR 

Dear residents, staff, and families, 

We are pleased to let you know that Château Vitaline has been cleared of outbreak status by 
the Medical Officer of Health. We are once again in outbreak prevention mode. The outbreak 
was contained. We continue to monitor everyone regularly and closely and are following all 
necessary health protocols. 

Our thanks to the Château Vitaline team for your calm confidence, to the residents for your good 
humour and understanding, and to the families for your patience and support. 

Please do all you can to stay healthy and well. Please keep your close interactions to those 
who live in your household. Omicron is highly transmissible and the more interactions we have 
the more likely it is to spread. Immunization continues to be the most important way that we can 
decrease risk of severe impact of the virus. All Albertans over the age of 18 are eligible to 

receive the COVID booster dose. Speak with your local pharmacy or call 811 to book an 
appointment. 

Should you have any questions, please direct them to Azmina Shivji, Resident Care Manager, 
or Leanne Gugenheimer at 780-929-9000 or email Azmina.Shivji@covenantcare.ca or 
Leanne.Gugenheimer@covenantcare.ca. 
 
 
Please take very good care of yourselves and those around you, 
 
 
Virginia Roth Leanne Gugenheimer 
Acting Resident Experience Director Site Administrator 
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